
Beef	Producer	Meeting:	
	

The	CNY	Dairy,	Livestock	and	Field	Crops	Team	is	hosting	a	meeting	for	local	beef	
producers.	
	
When:		 	 Thursday,	July	20th	at	6:30pm	
Where:		 	 The	Porco’s	Farm	(770	Snells	Bush	Rd.	Little	Falls,	NY	13365)	
Cost:	 Free	(beverages,	hamburgers,	hot	dogs	provided:	please	bring	a	side	

dish	to	pass)	
Registration:		 Deadline	July	18	
	
Ashley	McFarland,	CNYDLFC	Livestock	Specialist	will	be	the	speaker.	Youth	and	adults	are	
welcome	to	attend.	
	
Traveling	around	Central	New	York	we	see	more	and	more	beef	operations	developing.	
We	are	hoping	to	share	ideas	and	improve	the	communications	between	these	farmers.		
The	current	cattle	market	has	been	rising	over	the	past	few	months,	and	the	futures	are	
looking	to	continue	to	increase.		Some	issues	we	hope	to	address	are:		

 Where	can	we	market	this	year’s	calves?		
 What	helped	you	get	through	the	low	prices?		
 How	are	you	ϐinishing	your	animals?		

	
To	register,	contact	the	Cornell	Cooperative	Extension	ofϐice	in	Herkimer	at							
(315)	866‐7920	or	email	herkimer@cornell.edu	
Please	let	us	know	the	number	of	people	attending.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Cornell CooperaƟve Extension is an employer and educator recognized for valuing AA/EEO, Protected Veterans,  
and Individuals with DisabiliƟes and provides equal program and employment opportuniƟes. 

 

Please contact the Cornell CooperaƟve Extension if you have any special needs. 


